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\f0
\cbpat3\qlCAUTION: External Email

\f0
\cbpat6\f0Dear Sirs,

\cbpat6\f0
\f0This proposal represents a significant investment in Greenlaw

\f0
\f0It will support local jobs directly and indirectly.

\f0
\f0It will help to deliver a much needed boost to the High Street, underpinning other
\f0established businesses for the benefit the Community.

\f0
\f0The location immediately adjoins the safeguarded Industrial site zEL22 which has historically housed builders workshops. The
\f0development appears to be well screened and is sympathetic to the immediate and wider area.

\f0
\f0The arrangement for the proposed entrance will enhance the visual impact of the site by moving
\f0the existing car park Eastwards.

\cbpat6\f0

\cbpat6\f0
\cbpat6\f0Kind Regards,

\cbpat6\f0
\cbpat6\f0Christopher Gregg.

\cbpat6\f0
\cbpat6\f0Tweed Leisure Ltd.
\cbpat6\f0Coldstream Holiday Park
\cbpat6\f0Coldstream
\cbpat6\f0Berwickshire.
\cbpat6\f0TD10 6XX.
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